
2025 Lobby Days 

Thank you letter to Legislator Office 2025 

  

Dear (Legislator or Staffer): 

Thank you for taking time to meet with our AAUW Oregon members about upcoming votes on 
legislation that affects women and girls.  It was helpful to hear your perspective on these bills as 
they move through committees and eventually to the floor for voting. 

  

Your favorable vote on SB1098, HB3011, SB694,  HB3187, HB3212, and HB2233 would be 
greatly appreciated by AAUW Oregon, and show your support for legislation that will improve 
the lives of women and girls in our state. Feel free to contact me if you have questions about our 
position on these bills. 

  

With our gratitude, 

  

(Team Leader for visit) 

email 

 


